
PROMOTING THE BRITISH SEASIDE

Introduction to the 
course 

Create a British 
themed Moodboard 

with annotation

British Seaside / 
Moodboard

Front cover, Title 
Page, 

British Seaside Town 
Research, 

Upload work to 
Google

British Seaside Town 
Research

Poster analysis, 

Start Digital Drawings

Poster Analysis

Continue with Digital 
Drawings, 

Use the Pen Tool to 
create outline detail,

Draw seaside related 
images. 

Digital Drawings

Add colour to Digital 
Drawings from last 

lesson. 

Intrum Feedback. 

Digital Drawings with 
Colour

Create 4 different 
Design Ideas based on 

the same poster 
theme / location 

Draw in detail and 
add colour neatly.

Annotate your ideas. 

Peer and Self Assess. 

Design Idea 

Use all the skills learnt 
so far to create the 
first version of the 

final poster  / 
postcard. 

Start to develop your 
ideas by changing 
font, background, 

colour, page layout 
adding more detail, Fx 

etc. 

Final Poster / Postcard 
Digital Design

Development of 
Poster / Postcard, 

Final Poster / 
Postcard,

Evaluation and Peer 
Assessment

Development  and Final 
Poster / Postcard

Respond to final 
feedback, Peer and 
Self Assessment to 

make improvements 
and complete any 

missing work. 

STAR Time 

Search for large file 
size images on 

Google. 

Introduction to 
Photoshop. 

Resizing images on 
Photoshop without 

distorting them. 

Skills

Introduction of the 
Text Tool.

Change font type, 
size, colour placement 

and add Fx. 

Uploading work to the 
digital portfolio. 

Skills

Apply skills learn so 
far. 

Write with 
explanations in 

continuous sentences.

Introduction to the 
Pen Tool. 

Skills

Continue to apply 
knowledge of the Pen 

Tool.

Use the Brush Tool to 
set up the Pen Tool.

Draw with 
refinement. 

Skills

Introduction to the 
Paint Bucket Tool to 

fill block colour. 

Introduction of the 
Gradient Tool to add 

colour in an advanced 
way. 

Skills

Drawing accurately, 
neatly and in detail. 

Colour blending when 
adding colour. 

Annotating to explain 
ideas. 

Skills

Applying all skills 
learnt so far to create 
a final piece based on 

Peer and Self 
Assessment. 

Skills

Develop your ideas by 
changing font, 

background, colour, 
page layout adding 
more detail, Fx etc. 

Show each change on 
the online portfolio. 

Skills

Respond to final 
feedback, 

Make improvements, 
refine and complete 

any missing work

Skills

Week 1 Week 2 Week 3 Week 4 Week 5 Week 6 Week 7 Week 8 Week 9


